
	
  

Congratulations _______________!  
 

You have adopted an endangered Loggerhead baby turtle 
(Caretta caretta) named ________________, born today, 

___________________, 2015. 
 
 

Thank you so much for your support! 
 

Project Biodiversity is a Cabo Verdean NGO committed to protecting the endangered Loggerhead turtle through inclusive, community-driven conservation efforts. Your generous 
donation enables us protect Loggerhead turtles, employ local Cabo Verdeans and strengthen the local economy, ensuring a sustainable Cabo Verde for years to come. 

 


